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Kia ora Whānau 
 
With the Covid pandemic arriving at everyone’s doorstep this term, school has become an interesting place. Juggling staffing, 
major student absences, home learning and of course, your own whānau, will have impacted on us all. We wish to commend 
our staff and NSS whānau on the vision, foresight and flexibility you have shown in order to keep our kura open and life 
functioning as normal as possible for our tamariki. It is acknowledged that COVID is not going to disappear so we know that 
you are all working together to provide the best possible learning experiences for our tamariki. 
 
As we look forward to Term 2 we are planning with the knowledge that interruptions will possibly continue. 
 
Last Friday teachers enjoyed unpacking Te Takanga o Te 
Wā and Aotearoa New Zealand’s histories. On Tuesday 
we hosted the Science Roadshow. The Roadshow was a 
fun, exciting and interactive learning experience of 
science for the Year 3-8 students. It included live shows 
and hands-on exhibits that broaden students’ knowledge 
of science, technology, engineering and mathematics. 
This show was funded by NSS BOT.  
 
Next week all classes will be celebrating PB4L(Positive 
Behaviour for Learning) within their teams. These days 
reward the tamariki for living and breathing our REACH 
values throughout the term.  
 
Ka kite ano 
Jo Reiri-Tatana and Paora Pomare 
Principal/Deputy Principal   
 

 
 
 
 

Monday: Interschool Athletics - Timona Park  
Tuesday: Junior Tournament - Ripper Rugby Yr 5/6 
Thursday:   Mark Donaldson Rippa Rugby Tournament-Year 7/8  

Basketball finals Year 5/6 
 

 

We are proud to share with you the work of Joe 
Mcmenamin. We absolutely love our new mural! 
Joe along with some students from NSS have 
completed a beautiful mural in our new up and 
coming sensory garden. The forest scene will add a 
lovely feel to the whole space.  Included in the 
mural is a turtle, and the cartoon fish taken from 
Abbie Haw-Spence’s painting that won The Resene 
Keep NZ Beautiful competition in 2021. This area 
will include a Memorial Garden for Jan Williams, 
which we look forward to officially opening in the 
near future.   
 
 

Reminders: 
Thurs, 14 Apr -Last day, Term 1, 3pm 
Mon, 2 May – 1st day Term 2 
 



 

 

 
New sKids After School Care programme opening at North Street 
sKids can support your before/after and holiday care needs. New sKids After School Care 
programme opening at North Street Term 2!  Before School care will be at Lytton Street 
opening from  6.30 am from Term 2 with drop off to North Street School provided.  After 
School care based at North Street School.  To enrol/book just follow this link to book at 
Enrolmy: https://enrolmy.com/skids-totally-tamariki-ltd and choose your after/before 
school care needs and holiday requirements.  If you need any assistance please don't 
hesitate to make contact: sonia@skids.co.nz or 027 739 1986 

 
 
  

 

A snap shot of this 
morning’s 
Specialisation for our 
Year 7 and 8 students 
included Macaroni 
Cheese in Food Tech, 
Media Studies and 
Face Masks in 
sewing. 
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